
Livonia Public Schools 
Finance Office 

 
Date: August 8, 2019 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
Re:   Board Policy Revisions 
 

We would like to discuss suggested revisions to the following Board of Education 
policies: DFEA, Tax Anticipation Notes; DFGA, Admissions and Gate Receipts; 
DFK, Gifts and Bequests and DJAA-Authorized Signatures during the Policy 
Committee meeting on Monday, August 12, 2019. Keith McDonald, Director of 
Human Resources, will present these policies on my behalf, as I am unable to 
attend the meeting. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 
 

 
 AS/kp 
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